
Dear parents,

Cheshire West and Chester Street Scene have provided us with a set of litter pickers for families
to borrow and use if you want to do your own litter picks at home.
The children loved the Great Big Spring Clean last week and many of them asked if they could
do it at home.

If you would like to borrow some litter pickers, please ask at the school office.

LITTER PICKING ADVICE

Thank you
Miss Reid

https://www.keepbritaintidy.org/get-involved/support-our-campaigns/great-british-spring-clean/clean-preparation-and-safety-advice

